Principals Report Term 1 2016

* Welcome to the new and ‘old’ committee members and thank you all for coming

tonight to support the P & C

* Parent / teacher night was very well attended, which demonstrates a supportive

parent community - thank you from the staff who gave willingly of their time to

communicate class programs and expectations.

* School initiatives -
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Learning Habits continue to be an important focus with a
new habit being introduced each term this year and then the cycle
begins again
A new Behaviour Matrix has been developed - with a large input by
Jamberoo students. We are trying not to use the word ‘rules’ but use
‘learning habits’ and ‘positive behaviour expectations’.
Another new initiative is Learning expectations and Success
Criteria, which we are introducing across Literacy and Numeracy as
a start. Accompanying this are the Capacity Matrixes, which we
hope to have developed in all KLA’s by the end of the year.
A finally learning goals, reflection and journals are also being used
to communicate achievement, learning and growth. These have
started in the primary school and will be used in the infants in

varying ways throughout the year.



